Media Release:

__Today’s month__, _day_, 2005

McGill University, MIT & National Sea Grant Present:

Aliens in _your town_ ?
Day, Month number, 2005

Time _HH:MM_ to _HH:MM_

_Specific location_

Rain or Shine!
Citize scientists will help monitor two invasive species: the European green shore crab (Carcinus maenas) and the Asian shore crab (Hemigrapsus sanguineus), which have caused the loss of biodiversity and the economic collapse of shellfish industries in their invasive range.  C. maenas was found in New Jersey in 1817, while the other species was found there in 1988. This is part of an international, interdisciplinary initiative of researchers from the US, Canada, and Australia. The data will be displayed on Massachusetts Institute of Technology’s Sea Grant Website.

McGill University Researcher David Delaney writes:  

These invasive crabs are spreading north and south, and it is

important for us to know how fast and where they are moving to, so that we can determine what to do about them.  This is where you hopefully come into the picture. I want to have school groups and volunteers work to investigate and monitor the coastline near you. I want you and your students to become field researchers! From this, they will not only get hands on experience but also learn about the invasive species problem that has been roughly estimated at $137 billion/yr to the US alone and billions more to Canada. Human activity is the primary vector of invasive species. Human actions will be required to prevent new invaders or control and adapt to existing ones.

For more information:  www.invasivetracers.com

Or contact Dave Delaney at david.delaney@elf.mcgill.ca

Phone: 514 585 8801
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